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The Kilmer Scholarship Fund was established to encourage educational training 

beyond high school.  Special emphasis given to those individuals that are perusing 

a college education, but the committee will also consider those students that seek 

training in an approved vocational certification. 

 

This fund has been active for many years in helping young students achieve their 

goals in education and is still working to be active and of assistance. 

Since 2002 Kilmer Fund has given 4 scholarships totaling $7000, and just since 

2006 it has provided 87 scholarships totaling $98,000. 

The Kilmer Scholarship remains active and will accept applications at St. Paul’s 

Episcopal Church.  The applications can be found in the church business office and 

may be returned to any committee member. 

In 2022, the Kilmer Board took on the work of revising its charter and then 

received approval from the Vestry. 
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